WE FILED

FOR OUR UNION ELECTION AT US AIRWAYS!

On Tuesday, May 7 we filed for our Teamsters
election with the NMB.

We all have worked hard to get to this point and we are on our way to a more
secure future at US Airways—as Teamsters!

«  Soon, we will have the opportunity to negotiate a strong contract—a
Teamster contract—that addresses our main concerns: job security, fair
wages and good benefits, strong retirement security and having real
union representation.

The Teamsters have the capacity and experience to deal with the world’s
largest airline. The IAM will not survive the merger. Our pension will
change and the Teamsters are the best choice to get us into a stronger
pension fund. With the backing of the 1.4 million members, a powerful
Airline Division, and more than 18,000 airline mechanics, the Teamsters
Union is the only real choice for strong representation.

*  The Teamsters is the only union actively working with both US Airways
and American mechanics to help them organize. The Teamsters Airline
Mechanics Coalition (TAMC) has a strong track record of fighting for
airline mechanics nationwide, protecting thousands of jobs and working
to address mechanics’ major issues.

Let’s all work together in the coming weeks and months and get the job done.
Together, we will win a more secure future as Teamsters, the most powerful
Union in North America.

US AIRWAYS Fresh Start
MAINTENANCE & RELATED

For more information, visit www.USAirTeam.org, call the Fresh Start campaign
hotline at 1-800-786-9627 or at Facebook (Fresh Start at US Air as Teamsters).




